
 

 

 

 

2013 Year End Donations 
Hi Friends, 

If you are contemplating any year-end donations, we can accept them!  First let me thank everyone for their steadfast 
committment to the mission.  Without your support nothing is done; the kids are not fed, they don't go to school, their life 
becomes most difficult and some we serve literally would die.  I let you know this because we move as you are moved by the 
grace of God to support Saved By God's Grace.  With that, we can accept donations right up until the last minute of 2013 and 
they will be credited to your 2013 donations for income tax purposes.  You can go to the website any time up until midnight on 
the east coast to contribute via our secure on-line process with a debit or credit card (you will get receipted immediately to the 
email address you place on the form).  If you prefer to write a check, as long as the check is dated and postmarked 
by December 31 it will be credited to 2013 also. 

We look forward to doing what the Lord calls us to do in 2014 with His grace and your support.  If you ever have any 
questions about what is being done on the ground please contact us via email 
atchuck@savedbygodsgrace.org or tammy@savedbygodsgrace.org.  You can also find us on facebook.  The web address 
is www.SavedbyGodsGrace.org. where you can donate, see Tammy's blog and find all sorts of information about the ministry 
to the kid's of Kenya. 

Once again, thanks for all you have done and continue to do.  We pray you are blessed by our partnership and you enjoy 
carrying out the will of our Lord with us as we continue to strive to "Bear oneanother's burdens thus fulfilling the law of Christ". 

From Tammy and me....thanks so much. 
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